
Year 7 Book Packs 2024 

How to Order: 

Bookpacks are ordered directly from Torstar*: 

BY PHONE: Call our friendly staff and pre-order over the phone  (02) 4721 6500 to pre-order your pack 
ONLINE: Pre-order online using the instructions below. 
IN STORE: Visit us in-store at 19/26-32 Abel St, Penrith  (M-F 9-5, Sat 9-1) to pre-order full packs only. 
Please see conditions below for in store orders / pick ups 
*Bookpacks are a pre-order item. See below for delivery dates

Online Ordering Instructions: 
1. Go to www.torstar.net.au using your phone, tablet, laptop or desktop computer.
2. Register as a user on our website making sure to complete your delivery details.
3. Select Booklists in our Main Menu.
4. Search for your School Name.

5. Log in using your school password BOWS229
6. Enter your child’s name and select the pre-loaded Year 7 Equipment List (Tip: make sure you select

the quantity or it will not add the item to your cart).
7. Select “Add to order”. To avoid multiple delivery fees, please add all children on the one order.
8. Select “Go to Checkout”.
9. Complete the Payment Details using our secure payment portal.
10. Select “Submit Order”.

Date Available: 22 September 2023 

Price and Delivery 

Year 7 Pack Price with calculator: $ 94.03 (inc gst)    
Last day for free delivery to the school is 11th November 2023 

Delivery Fee*: $12.00 (inc gst) 

*This is for delivery to a ground floor residential location. When ordering, you will have the option of
delivery to the school (for orders placed no later than 11/11) home delivery or to pick up your pack

instore at no cost from 19/26-32 Abel St, Penrith NSW 2750. 

The last day to order for free delivery to the school to pick up at Orientation Day is 11th November 2023. 
Please select “Free Delivery” when you Check Out. 

Packs can still be ordered from 12th November, however delivery will be to your home and will incur a $12.00 
delivery fee.  

If you have chosen home delivery you authorise us to leave your parcel at your door if no-one is home 
at the time of delivery. If we cannot access your front door (eg security gates or secure building entry, 

we are unable to deliver your order). 

Orders placed before 15th December 2023 will be delivered to your home before school starts.  
Packs can still be ordered on and after this date, however we cannot guarantee that they will be delivered 

before the start of the school year.  
Delivery of the packs will take place between 4th January – 27th January 2024 to the address 

nominated at the time of ordering. An sms will be sent to let you know when packs are being 

delivered.  

Please contact Torstar directly for any enquiries regarding your order. 

w: www.torstar.net.au 
e: sales@torstar.net.au 

p: (02) 4721 6500 


